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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope that you and your family have had a restful and enjoyable summer break. We are looking forward 
to welcoming our students, old and new, in September.  
 
Over the last eighteen months there has been significant upheaval and this will have impacted each and 
every one of us in a different way. At Taverham High School we want to do our best to support every 
student so that they have a positive experience both in and outside the classroom. Early intervention and 
support are what we are aiming to achieve so that we can try to prevent any further disruptions to your 
child’s education. 
 
If you feel that this is something that your child would benefit from, please complete the form via the link 
below: 
 
Well Being and Support Form   
 
This link will expire on 8 September. However, we are aiming to develop an online self-referral form which 
will be active throughout the year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 
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